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Subject: ENERGY STAR: Proposed Path to Final Data Center Storage Version 1.0 

 

 

Dear ENERGY STAR® Data Center Storage Stakeholder: 
  
The attached document outlines a proposed path forward to finalizing the Version 1.0 Data Center Storage 
specification.  In particular, it contains potential changes to testing requirements and general timeline information. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program. 
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